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In Reception we have been... 
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We have been          
developing our 
balancing and 
jumping skills and 
learning to be 
safe in our new  
environment. 

We have been 
learning to      
listen to each 
other and talk 
about the things 
that interest us. 

We have been 
getting to know 
our the grown-ups 
in  Reception and 
making new 
friends. 

We have been          
interested in numbers 
in our environment. 
With grown-ups, we 
have been subitising 
and developing a   
deeper understanding 
of what makes a   
number. 

We have been 
sharing stories,  
starting to learn 
our letter 
sounds and    
doing lots of 
mark-making in 
our play. 

We have been 
exploring colour 
and colour-
mixing. We have 
enjoyed getting 
to know our new 
creative spaces. 

We have been 
talking about 
people who help 
us. We have also 
enjoyed using 
bee-bots. This 
is early coding! 


